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Friday 22nd September 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are pleased to invite all our Year 5 and 6 children on a trip to the National Space Centre on 
Tuesday 14th November 2023. 
 
The children will be exploring the exciting exhibition and interactive displays about our solar 
system before ascending the ‘Rocket Tower’ which contains two rockets that have actually 
been into space! The children will also be visiting the planetarium, where they will be given a 
live tour of the planets in our solar system by an expert. This visit to a world renound museum 
is part of our science topic ‘Space and Our Solar System’.  
 
In order for the children to get to the Space Centre before 10am, it is extremely important that 
the children arrive on time for school. The coach will be leaving from the front of school at 
8:50am. The coach should return in time for the end of the school day at 3:15pm, however if 
there is traffic it may be later. If this is the case you will be informed as soon as possible on the 
day.  
 
For the trip your child will need a packed lunch, (if your child has free school meals a packed 
lunch will be provided). Children who receive free school meal’s can be provided with a packed 
lunch. You will receive a separate link, via email, for you to book your child’s lunch for that day. 
If you do not complete the link then no packed lunch will be ordered and you will need to send 
your child to school with a lunch for that day. 
 
As the Space Centre is entirely inside, all the children will be expected to wear their regular 
school uniform on the day.   
 
The full cost of the trip is £20.00. If you are eligible for pupil premium the cost is £10.00. 
 
You will need to consent and pay for this trip via SCOPAY.  
Cash will not be accepted either by your class teacher or in the office.  
Consent and payment is required by Wednesday 1st November 2023. 
If you need any assistance in paying the full amount, or need help with the new cashless system 
then please get in contact with your class teacher or the school office.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Year 5/6 Team 
 


